
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

IOLTA FUND OF THE BAR OF NEW JERSEY 

ALL NEW JERSEY ATTORNEYS ENGAGING IN THE PRIVATE 

PRACTICE OF LAW 

2020 IOLTA ONLINE REGISTRATION 

                                                        COVID 19 - UPDATE 

Given the latest CDC guidance the IOLTA Fund of the Bar of New Jersey will be closing 

our offices at the close of business after Monday, March 16, 2020. There will be no one 

available to take your calls but please email all questions or concerns to info@ioltanj.org.  

We will respond as quickly as possible. Online registration will still be available. We are 

also relaxing the registration deadline from March 27, 2020 until April 30, 2020.  

 

 

Mary E. Waldman 

For the IOLTA Board of Trustees 

March 16, 2020 
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